
 

 

 

October 13, 2023 

 

 

 

To: ICANN 

 

 

 

From: Dot Vegas, Inc 

 6325 S Jones Blvd., Suite 500 

 Las Vegas, NV 89118 

 

 

 

Dear ICANN, 

 

It has come to our attention by ICANN’s audit committee that the Registry-Registrar Agreement 

(RRA) we use is missing specific language around the updated URS guidelines.  Having said that 

please find attached our updated “Vegas Master RRA” for your review and approval.  Please 

note the only section affected is section 3.13 URS.  Specifically, section 3.13.2 where we had to 

add additional language.  The language in red is the only thing being added as it pertains to this 

update.  Secondarily this language is the language I received directly from the ICANN audit 

committee.  That is the only change being made. 

 

Should you have any questions please contact Dusty Trevino directly by phone at #702-366-

9969 or by email at dusty@the.vegas 

 

Thank you for your understanding on this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dusty Trevino, CEO 

Dot Vegas Inc 

mailto:dusty@the.vegas

